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From: ninfa fabila <ninfabulous@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2010 7:23 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi Mr/Madam secretary, I am against your proposal
for the leverage of 10-t0-1 for forex traders which I
believe will kill the business here in the USA
because traders will transfer their trading accounts
to other countries outside of the USA. I hope you
realize what you are are doing. We can always
move our accounts and trade somewhere else. We
want to have the business here in the US to help our
dying economy. Respectfully, Ninfa Fabila---Forex
trader



